
 
 
 
 

 
TULARE COUNTY/DISTRICT 

SPECIAL EDUCATION LOCAL PLAN AREA (SELPA) 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 
In accordance with California Education Code 56205 (b) (1)-(2), a 
public hearing will be conducted on the following dates/times to 
adopt the 2023-2024 Annual Service Plan and Annual Budget Plan 
for the Tulare County/District Special Education Local Plan Area 
(SELPA): 
 
 

Tulare County Board of Education Meeting 
Tulare County Office of Education – Redwood CD 

6200 South Mooney Blvd., Visalia, California 93277 
Wednesday, June 14, 2023 

3:00 p.m. 

 
Copies of the plans are available for inspection at the Tulare 
County/District SELPA office.  For additional information, contact 
Tammy Bradford, Assistant Superintendent, Tulare County Office 
of Education and SELPA Administrator at 
tammy.bradford@tcoe.org or 559-730-2910, Ext. 5120. 


